April 29, 2024

Dear Members,

CMHA is proud to announce that our REP program has been approved to play in the York Simcoe Minor
Hockey League for the 2024-25 Season.

We encourage you to visit the YSHL site: YORK SIMCOE MINOR HOCKEY LEAGUE (ysmhl.net) to learn
more about the teams and geographic playing area.

We believe that this move will have a positive impact on the teams, players, and the overall
membership.

Franco Gallese
President, CMHA
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